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SA3 would like to thank SA1 for its LS on presence (S3-010593 / S1-011301) which asked SA3 to 
review and comment on the privacy requirements (clause 6) and high level security requirements 
(clause 7) in the Presence Service Stage 1 (TS22.141), together with the accompanying CRs. 

SA3 has briefly reviewed the information provided in the LS. No major problems were seen with any of 
the CRs which impact the privacy and security requirements sections. Therefore SA3 does not object 
to any of these CRs being presented for approval at SA#14. However, it was agreed to hold an email 
discussion on this subject to consider whether further elaboration or clarification of the privacy and 
security requirements is necessary. The result of this email discussion will be presented at the next 
SA3 meeting.  

SA3 looks forward to further co-operation with SA1 and SA2 on security aspects of the presence 
service. 

Next SA3 meeting: 

- SA3#22, 26 February – 1 March, 2002, Bristol, England. 

 


